
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 July 29, 2009 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, Utah 84110 
 
Attn:  Ms. Julie Orchard 
          Commission Secretary 
 
                      Re:     Notice Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(2)(e) 
 
Dear Commissioners: 
 
 Pursuant to Utah Code Ann. § 54-17-502(2)(e), Rocky Mountain Power hereby advises 
the Public Service Commission of Utah that Rocky Mountain Power reasonably anticipates that 
it will need to acquire or commence construction of at least one renewable resource during the 
year 2010.   
 
 Please feel free to direct any inquiries regarding this matter to Stacey Kusters at (503) 
813-5351 or myself at the number indicated above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Yvonne R. Hogle 
Senior Counsel 
Rocky Mountain Power 
 
cc: Stefan Bird 
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 Mark Moench 
 Jeff Larsen 
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